
From: George Lockwood
To: frank goldman
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Sue Russell; Mary Rose Cassa
Subject: Re: Recent lab results for Chun site 2301 Santa Clara Avenue
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2009 1:41:41 PM

Frank,

Please send this and all future data as well as maps, tables, and charts to all concerned with the
project.   Since this is a petition, we need to be transparent to all parties concerned.

Thank you, George

>>> frank goldman <fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com> 10/13/2009 12:15 PM >>>
George;
I have attached the lab results for groundwater monitor sampling performed last month (Sept 09). That
last monitoring event was one year ago.
The concentrations have decreased signficantly.
I will send you some tables and concentration gradient maps later today.
Frank
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